
 Product Department Bulletin 
 PRENOTIFICATION - NEW PRODUCT:  KwickShot® Tankless Electric Water Heaters 

Dear Valued Customer, 

In the coming months, Bradford White will be launching the new KwickShot® Tankless Electric Water 
Heaters. We wanted to provide you the new product data ahead of time so that you can prepare your 
ordering and receiving systems.  

This notice is intended to be a prenotification and is not the official launch.  Supplied under the new 
product data link is a spreadsheet that contains the applicable product information, including SKU 
numbers, item descriptions, UPC numbers, shipping dimensions, and shipping weights.  

If you are not the appropriate contact within your organization, please let us know who is so we can 
reach out to them and add them to future notifications. 

Your company will receive a detailed product bulletin regarding the new models, inclusive of all features 
and benefits of the new addition to the product line at the time of the official product launch.  That 
bulletin will also indicate when that product is available to order. 

If you have any questions or require additional information prior to launch, please contact the Product 
Department at 844-235-4958 or products@bradfordwhite.com 




